SPECIAL MEETING APRIL 30, 1990

A joint dinner meeting of the Birch Run Township Board, Birch Run Village Council, Frankenmuth Township Board and Frankenmuth City Council was held beginning at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, April 30, 1990 at The Market Street Inn, 9087 E. Birch Run Rd., Birch Run. Birch Run Township Board members present were Marcia Strong, clerk; Maria Foerster, treasurer; Cliff White and Tom Totten, trustees. Supervisor Ed Scharrer was absent. Manager James Totten was present. A total of 24 officials attended from the four governmental units.

Reports on current activities in each unit were given.

Next year's meeting will be hosted by Frankenmuth Township on April 29, 1991 in Frankenmuth.

Meeting ended at approximately 9:45 p.m.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township